Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 10:09 AM

To: ‘Normita Callison’

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Pacific Supply Oakland UST GW monitoring - 1735 24th Street, Oakland, CA 94607

Dear Ms. Callison,

I have reviewed our electronic files and did not find the report you referenced in your e-mail. Can you provide me
with the date Brunsing electronically submitted the report to Alameda County?

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Normita Callison [mailto:normita.callison@ngc-associates.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 9:52 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Pacific Supply Oakland UST GW monitoring - 1735 24th Street, Oakland, CA 94607

Dear Mr. Paresh,

| continue being the project manager of the site’s UST cleanup for Pacific Coast Supply after | retired in 2007.
Brunsing & Assoc. has submitted the Preferential Pathway study you requested last spring. | asked Bill Conley
of Brunsing of any update to the closure request to no avail. Please let us know what is the status of our
closure request.

Thank you very much.

Normita g callison, REM

NGCallison & Assoc, LLC
Tel #; (916) 645 - 2568
Cell #: (916) 835 - 6207



